
 
 

Pool or Spa Opening Inspection Request 

Dear Owner/Operator: 
 

Ontario Regulation 565/90 (Public Pools) and Ontario Regulation 428/05 (Public Spas) made under the 

Health Protection and Promotion Act require operators of public pools or spas to provide written 

notification to the Medical Officer of Health of any opening or reopening (if closed) for more than four 

weeks. 
 

To assist you in complying with the Regulations and to avoid delays in opening your facility, please fill out 

the form below and mail, email or fax this letter to your local Health Unit. 
 

Prior to the opening inspection, all equipment should be in place and operational, all tests performed and 

documented and all alterations or repairs completed. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call 705-721-7520, or 1-877-721-7520, and ask for the 

Public Health Inspector you wish to speak to. 
 

Yours Truly, 

Brenda Armstrong, CPHI (C), BASc, MPH 

Manager – Safe Water Program 

Environmental Health Department 
 

Please fill out the form below and return a copy of this letter to your local Health Unit office. 

POOL & SPA OPENING REQUEST 
Please Print 

OPERATOR 

Please circle one First Name Last Name 

Mr. Mrs. Miss.   

Phone # Email Fax # 

    

 

FACILITY NAME(S) 
CLASS OF 

POOL 
(Please circle one) 

INSPECTION REQUEST FOR 

DATE OPENING PLANNED OPENING 
DD MM YY DD MM YY 

 A     or     B       

 A     or     B       

 A     or     B       

 

Signature: 
  

 

 


